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July 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
RE: A Level & GCSE Results Days 2023 
 
I am writing to inform you about GCSE and A Level Results Days, which will be held on the following days: 
 

• Thursday 17 August 2023 - A Level Results Day – Level 3 and AS/A Levels – Year 12, 13 and 14.  

• Thursday 24 August 2023 – GCSE Results Day – GCSE, Level 2 and Post 16 Level 2s and GCSE Retakes – 

Year 11, 12, 13 and 14.  

Your child will be allowed on site from approximately 9.00am until 12.30pm.  When they arrive at school they need to go 
to Main Reception where they can collect their results. On Year 11 Results Day, The Sixth Form Team will be available 
between 9.00am-2.00pm to provide support on Year 12 options.  Furthermore, Miss Tyler (Careers Lead) will be available 
to support with destinations from 9.00am-12.00pm.   
 
If your child is unable to collect their results then they can be collected by their parents /family member, but they will need 
to bring in written authority from the child.  If you are away on holiday and would like the results posting, please make the 
relevant Year Team aware by emailing them.  Their details are below: 

 

• Year 11 results – hwillis@skegnesssacademy.org and klaws@skegnessacademy.org  

• Sixth Form results - SKA-allpost16@skegnessacademy.org  

Alternatively, if your child would like to ring in on results day then they may do so after 10.00am on 01754 879122.  
 
Your child will have the opportunity to enjoy an ice cream or ice lolly with their friends as we have secured a local ice 
cream van to join us on the day.  Hopefully the weather will be kind to us! 
 
If your child’s plans change for September 2023 and they decide not to keep with their final destination, please ensure 
that they contact the Sixth Form Team on the following email address – SKA-allpost16@skegnessacademy.org or 
alternatively on the above telephone number.  This is to ensure that our records are always accurate. If your child 
requires support with their next steps then Miss Tyler is available via email to provide high quality advice and guidance on 
ltyler@skegnessacademy.org  
 
If your child has not yet applied to the Sixth Form or would like further information about our fantastic courses and Super 
Curriculum, you can find all this information, including the application form on our website - 
https://www.skegnessacademy.org/page/?title=Sixth+Form&pid=220  
 
If I can be of any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me on the above telephone number or emailing me 
on swale1@skegnessacademy.org   
 
Finally, may I take the opportunity for thanking you for supporting your child while they have been at the Skegness 
Academy, and I wish them all the best for the future. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
Miss S Wale  
Examinations Officer  
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